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Item No. 18.2                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  December 12, 2023 

Subject:  Options to Increase Funding for Rural Transit Grants  

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide a staff report 
outlining options for consideration during the 2024-25 annual budget process regarding amending 
Administrative Order 2014-012-ADM, the Rural Transit Grants Administrative Order to increase the flat 
rate per vehicle kilometre and/or the annual lump sum available to grant recipients. 

Reason:  
 
Following a presentation at Transportation Standing Committee on November 23, 2023 from Bayrides, 
requesting a staff report to outline options for consideration to increase funding for Rural Transit Grants 
as part of the 2024-25 Budget process.  

Outcome Sought:  
 
 
Staff report 
 

Councillor Patty Cuttell 
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